
 

 

 

 

Motoamerica Technical bulletin 
03-2017 

1 | Updated 4.5.17 

To continue cost savings measures for the teams, in 2017, as in previous seasons, Practice 1 in both KTM RC Cup and 
Superstock 600 classes will not require tire control stickers. The tires must still be of the prescribed model, type and 
compound available from Dunlop at the event.  

Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions 
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